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June 2025 Prayer Letter

Dear Praying Friends,

Praise and Thanksgiving: God is so good to us! He has given us health and strength, and He
watches over us in all of our travels. We are so thankful for your prayers for our health and
safety, as well as for our Keep the Buses Rolling Ministry. We thank you for your cards and
messages.

Ministry Blessings: So far this year, God has allowed us to help the church-bus mechanics
fix 51 buses. It is our privilege to go soul winning with the bus captains and to give out tracts
wherever we go. We preach on the importance of having a bus ministry. Most of those who
have been reached with the Gospel of Christ were saved under the age of 18.

Jesus Saves: While I was taking a short walk in the morning before bus work at Anchor
Baptist Church in Columbus, Ohio, a young man named Jeremiah came up to me. He noticed
my uniform and told me he was looking for a job. I told him it was great that he was trying to
find a job. I knew God had led him there so he could hear the Gospel. As I shared the good
news that God loved him and Jesus died for him, he bowed his head right there and trusted
Jesus as his own personal Saviour.

My grandson Caleb and I were looking for a part at O’Reilly Auto Parts. While there were
few customers in the shop, we were able to share the Gospel with our clerk, Kevin. He was so
ready to receive Jesus as his Saviour. We went away with rejoicing for what God had done.

We so appreciate those of you who partner with us in prayer and financial support. We are
thankful for those who have bus ministries and are growing them. We are praying for a revival
in the bus ministries all over America.

Praver Requests: (1) Pray for Bus Conferences to be started up again. (2) Pray for more bus
workers to step up. (3) Pray for CDL drivers to volunteer. (4) Pray for churches to start new
bus routes. (5) Pray for more bus mechanics to become church-bus-mechanic missionaries.

Yours for souls,

A/W“W

Warren & Jary Lyrin Storm



